
2022 AHCA FALL DELEGATES MEETING 

VP / SAFETY OFFICER REPORT 

 

We had a very safe year as usual. I continued our membership with SEMA and am 

continuing to keep our safety rules current to the standards we are to uphold. I was able 

to attend the Enclave event. I was one of the group who was asked to take over the 

gymkhana at the event. In doing so, I was in charge of the tech inspections of the cars 

with some helpers. I also setup the course and helped run the event. One of my other 

obligations to the AHCA is being someone in the officers group which our club 

considers young. I feel it has been my job to be the voice of at least my generation and 

hoping to represent the younger generations in assuring the future of the club when 

they are of an age to be able to participate. 

 

Jeff Porada 

VP Safety 


